
 

Feedback: Tabling of various policies 
 

A Task Team meeting was convened on 3 December 2020 to consult on various policies. Owing to 

the fact that the policies had not been tabled at the Bargaining Forum for consultation, the PSA 

requested the meeting to be converted into a special Bargaining Forum meeting to allow the correct 

process to be followed by parties.  

 

The following policies were tabled by PanSALB: 

 

• Supply Chain Management Code of Conduct 

• Finance Policy and Procedural Manual 

• Strategic Planning and Performance Reporting Policy 

• PanSALB Delegation of Authority Policy 

 

The meeting was, however, postponed allowing the employer representative to source a proper 

mandate from its  principals to continue with the consultation process in a special Bargaining Forum 

meeting to be convened on 7 December 2020. 

 

In the interim, the above policies are avaible form PSA Provincial Office for members to peruse and 

provide the PSA with inputs or comments by no later than 18 December 2020 to 

janta.shortie@psa.co.za 
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